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RESCISSION OF HEALTH OFFICER ORDER No. 2023-02 
 

RESCISSION OF ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER 
OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO  

REGARDING VACCINATION OF PERSONNEL IN HEALTHCARE 
SETTINGS 

DATE OF RESCISSION:  October 16, 2024 
 

The Health Officer of the City and County of San Francisco (the “Health Officer”) has 
previously issued an order related to COVID-19 vaccination of personnel in healthcare settings 
in the City and County of San Francisco.  That order, Health Officer Order No. 2023-02, was 
issued on February 28, 2023, and was most recently updated on November 14, 2023.  By way of 
this rescission order, the Health Officer hereby rescinds Order No. 2023-02 in full, effective 
immediately on issuance of this Rescission.   
 
In relation to all vaccinations, the Health Officer recommends that healthcare facilities and 
personnel follow all Federal and California vaccination standards.  All healthcare workers are 
recommended to stay current on all vaccines for vaccine-preventable diseases.    
 
IT IS SO ORDERED: 
 
 
        
Susan Philip, MD, MPH,    Dated:  October 16, 2024 
Health Officer of the    
City and County of San Francisco 
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